
When do we meet?

We meet the second and fourth 
Wednesday of  each month in the 
home of  one of  our co-chairs. 
We bring a brown bag lunch and 
usually work from 10AM to 2PM. 
You can come 
for an hour or 
come for the 
whole time. 3400 Old Alabama Road

Johns Creek, GA 30022

Prayer Quilt Ministry
 of  St. Brigid Catholic Church

Do we need you?

“You betcha!”

We are 
prayer warriors 
who love to sew!

Prayer Quilt 
Ministry of  
Saint Brigid 

Catholic Church

Our Mission Statement

Thru our service and 
craftsmanship in creating prayer 

quilts we can offer hope and 
encouragement to St. Brigid 

parishioners as well support to 
other  ministries in the parish. 

You don’t even have to know how to 
sew although we can always use the 
help of  more seamstresses - if  you 
can cut, iron and pray, we’d love to 
have you.  Sometimes the quilt tops 
are sewn at home, then brought to 
the meetings to be tied and prayed 
over. Contact our co-chairs to join.

All are welcome to join us! 

Making the sanctuary’s Christmas Tree skirt.

Prayer Quilt members in action with Gerry Largay!

Request and receive a Prayer Quilt!



Diane Berdis and Marie Wood started 
the Prayer Quilt Ministry after both 
attended a “Gifts of  the Holy Spirit” 
class, each coming up with the same 
spiritual gifts of  craftsmanship and 
service. 

The Prayer Quilt Ministry of  St. Brigid is 
dedicated to praying for those who are ill 
or otherwise in need of  comfort and 
prayers. We especially focus on those 
who are members of  our St. Brigid 
parish but have made quilts for others in 
need as well. 

We construct quilts and tie the layers 
together with floss. Each tie represents a  

prayer for the individual and family or 
their personal intentions. 

Those who have received prayer quilts 
enjoy ongoing comfort from their quilts.  

We concentrate our efforts toward those 
who are seriously ill or undergoing  
major surgery and women with difficult 
pregnancies. We usually do not make 
bereavement quilts but there have been 
some exceptions. We have given prayer 
quilts to some with psychiatric health 
issues as well.

Someone must request a prayer quilt 
knowing that the recipient will accept 
the quilt and the prayers being said 
especially for them. 

 “Stitched with love and tied with prayers…”

How to request a 
Prayer Quilt:
All you need to do is contact 
one of  our co-chairs if  you are 
aware of  someone who could 
benefit from one of  our quilts.   
First please make sure that they 
are agreeable to having us 
prayer for them or their 
intentions. 

Diane Berdis cell # 678 
777-7267

deeberdis@gmail.com

Marie Wood cell # 678 
427-7127

mariewood@comcast.net

 Praying for Msgr. Paul Reynolds.
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